
The Long Shield 2017 

 

The Long Shield is awarded for Sporting Potential 

All our pupils in Key Stage One have worked really hard this year and have 

enjoyed their PE lessons. Many have been involved in after school clubs and 

some have represented our school at sporting events. Choosing a winner has 

been really difficult as the standard is very high.  

However, the winners of the Long Shield this year, have been really focussed in 

lessons, showing enthusiasm and interest. They have displayed a 

determination to improve their skills and this motivated approached has really 

reaped rewards.  

‘Potential’ is having or showing the capacity to develop into something in the 

future and I am certainly looking forward to a very bright sporting future for 

this year’s winners.  

 

Congratulations to : 

 

Belle Marshall  

and 

Tom Hall 

 

On being awarded the Long Shield 


